
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DUNSTON BUSINESS VILLAGE - TESTIMONIAL 

 

I moved into my office in Barn 4 at the beginning of April 2012.  I can honestly say that is has been 

one of the best business decisions I have made.  Previously, I ran the administration and design 

function of my leadership development company from home.  Whilst experiencing the cost benefit 

of working from home, I was beginning to run out of space and often found it difficult to get 

motivated. 

Moving to Dunston has made such a difference.  I now experience an amazing rural location, free 

parking, excellent space and friendly neighbours and support services.  I can now invite clients and 

stakeholders to my office for a meeting, and I’m proud to show them around the site. 

Technology has been made so much simpler with excellent internet connections and there’s always 

help on hand if required.  Just in my own motivation to come to work, as well as the benefits stated 

above, the office pays for itself each month. 

I would highly recommend the location and especially recommend Adrian and his team for making 

my work more enjoyable and productive. 

Ann Pemberton 

Director Open Road Learning Ltd 


